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July 25, 2023 
 
To All Homeowners of Shops at Prestonwood HOA 
 
Notice is hereby given that a meeting of the newly elected Board of Directors of the Shops at 
Prestonwood HOA will be held on Monday, July 31, at 6:00 PM, in the Amenity Center. 
 
The purpose of this meeting is to elect a treasurer, and to conduct other business for the HOA.  
Agenda to follow in a few days. 

 

 

 

 


